
Addendum # 2 
Investment Advisory Services 

RFP 15-24-FA 
 

There was a discrepancy in two sections of the RFP concerning the balance of the City’s 
investment portfolio. 

• The Scope of Work stated the portfolio is $225 million or more. 
• In Attachment F (Cost Proposal Matrix), a figure of $175 million was used. 

The correct balance of the City’s investment portfolio is $225 or more. 


